
Lancaster Sheriff’s Station will be hosting an Open House on Saturday May 10, 2014 from 11:00

a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The station is located at 501 West Lancaster Blvd. Visitors will be allowed to do

a station tour and learn about several Sheriff’s Department Programs. Representatives from the

Recruitment Unit, S.H.A.R.E. Tolerance Program, and V.I.D.A. will be available for questions.

Many other programs will be present.  A local DJ will be providing music for your enjoyment.

Several Non-Profit Organizations from throughout the Antelope Valley will also be present. Come

and enjoy the day with us.

 

For more information, contact Deputy Miguel Ruiz at (661) 940-3832
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